NIH Office of Intramural Training & Education
Subject: Raising a Resilient Scientist – 2022 Spring Feedback Request


Dear All,
The NIH Office of Intramural Training & Education (OITE) requests your feedback on the Raising a Resilient Scientist presentation.  Please take a moment to submit your feedback by visiting the following online collection form:

Feedback Form
URL ADDRESS

Contact me at your earliest convenience if you have any additional questions or concerns about this presentation series.


Best regards,
NIH Office of Intramural Training & Education 


